
 

 

OFFICIAL: Sensitive 

 Our Ref:        23-2350 

 Telephone:   7322 3347 

 Facsimile:      7322 4180 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
Re: Freedom of Information Act application 23-2350 
  
In reference to your application made pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act 1991 (FOI 
Act), access was sought to:  
 

“I would like a copy of all emails, meeting records, case notes, 3rd party advice, 
any documents used or sent in relation to the Gel Blaster independent review. 
This includes anything sent about the review or to the department/contractor/legal 
team detailing with the review.” 

 
On 30 May 2023 you were contacted with regards to your request. You indicated you were 
seeking any document provided by SAPOL to the Premier Delivery Unit with regards to 
review of the gel blaster legislation. 
 
South Australia Police (SAPOL) has located a document that falls within the scope of your 
request.  The document is numbered and described in the following schedule.  The schedule 
contains the details of the determination in compliance with section 23. 
 

SA POLICE - FREEDOM OF INFORMATION UNIT SCHEDULE 
No. Document Description Status 

1 
Written submission of Grant Stevens Commissioner of 
Police to the South Australian Government's Review of 
Gel Blaster Regulation. 

Full Release  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Senior Sergeant Kelly Johnson 
Freedom of Information Unit 
(Accredited Freedom of Information Officer) 
24 July 2023 




